
Completing Your Representative Payee Accounting Online Just Got Easier

We are changing the registration process.  Effective August 17, 2024, Organizational 
Representative Payees must now log in or register to use Business Services Online to complete 
accounting forms by creating a LOGIN.GOV account or creating an ID.me account.  

No longer will you need to create a password every six months when completing annual accountings 
online!

Visit www.ssa.gov/bso today!  It's safe, secure, and just a click away!

Note:  Individual Representative Payees will still create or sign in to their mySocialSecurity account at 
www.ssa.gov/myaccount to complete accounting forms.  
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